Emma Ho

VP of Unscripted
Aggregate Films
September 29, 2023

Dear Ranger Bret,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing on behalf of Aggregate Films, a co-producer along
with BBC Studios and Adjacent Productions on Outlast, the second season of our competition
survival show set in the pristine wilderness of Alaska. As a production deeply committed to
environmental sustainability and responsible land use, we would like to express our dedication to
upholding the highest green standards while filming in the landscapes under your jurisdiction.

Outlast isn’t only a TV show, it is a testament to the rugged beauty and natural wonders of
Alaska. Our production employs of a diverse range of cast and crew, including many from the
local Alaskan community. We understand that our operations have a direct impact on the
livelihoods of these community members and the local businesses surrounding.

We have implemented a comprehensive set of eco-friendly guidelines and procedures in our
production, both above and below the line. These practices include minimizing waste, using
sustainable energy sources, and carefully managing our carbon footprint. Our goal is simple: to
leave no trace behind in the pristine Alaskan wilderness that serves as our backdrop.
Furthermore, we actively engage with the local community to ensure that our presence enriches
the lives of the people who call Alaska home.

We understand the critical role that your organization plays in safeguarding Alaska's
environment, and we are committed to working closely to ensure that our production activities
align seamlessly with the terms, conditions, and filming stipulations, and that our environmental
impact is minimal.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any

questions or require further information. Together, we can showcase the beauty of Alaska while
preserving its integrity.

Sincerely,

Emma Ho
Aggregate Films



